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Madison Harris

From: Madison Harris
Sent: Monday, July 15, 2024 4:57 PM
To: Madison Harris
Subject: RE: Historic designation of 151 and 155 Main St

-----Original Message----- 
From: Linda Osterberg <lindalevberg@gmail.com>  
Sent: Monday, July 15, 2024 3:53 PM 
To: Michelle Metteer <manager@minturn.org> 
Subject: Historic designation of 151 and 155 Main St 
 
Hi Michelle, 
 
I hope all is well with you. I do not see the benefit of historic designation for these properties. Is there a way to 
allow for redevelopment and overlay an architectural design review for them ( the 100 block?) that maintains 
the feel of old downtown?  
 
Thanks for your consideration,  
Linda 
 
Linda Osterberg 
970-376-2245 
 


